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Re:  Bananas!*

Dear Mr. Adelman:

I represent WG Film AB with regard to their film "Bananas!* " This is in response

to your letter to my clients and many others dated May 8, 2009 which requested response

within five working days, which is today.  I am also in receipt of your letter of yesterday

to WG Film which expresses consternation in not having heard from us prior to now.  

Your letter states without your having had the benefit of seeing it that the

referenced film contains "numerous false and defamatory statements of fact."  It is your

letter which contains such statements, not the film.  The film is a balanced documentary

of a trial based on actual events.   Most of the factual information contained in the film is

stated by its subjects, not by the filmmaker, who is essentially acting as a reporter. 

As I read the judge's oral statements from the bench, the dismissal of the Mejia

case does not vindicate your clients, but does guarantee that we will never know the truth

of the situation.  

In any event, my client has taken appropriate action in light of the events  which
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you informed them of in your letters, and I believe you will find that there are no

defamatory or false comments about your clients in any publicity or current public

statements from my clients and that the instances of potentially misleading statements you

addressed in your letter last week have been either taken off the sites you mentioned or

amended to reflect the effect of subsequent events.  Steps are being taken to ensure that

the events depicted in the film are put in appropriate context for viewers.

Please direct any future correspondence or telephone calls to this office as counsel

for WG Films.

Very truly yours,

Richard J. Lee

cc: clients

      Michael Donaldson, esq.

      ITVS
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